From: BARBARA ALLAMIAN <br/>
<br/>
ballamian@aol.com>

**Date:** November 18, 2024 at 4:27:20 PM MST **To:** Brad Boland <a href="mailto:BBoland@crgov.com">BBoland@crgov.com</a>

Cc: TownManager Mailbox <townmanager@crgov.com>, David Roh

<therohz@yahoo.com>

Subject: Liaison to Historic Preservation Board from Castle Rock Historical

**Society** 

**Reply-To:** BARBARA ALLAMIAN <br/>
<br/>
ballamian@aol.com>

Brad,

At the Board meeting of the Castle Rock Historical Society this past Thursday, our nomination of David Roh to act as liaison between our organization and the Castle Rock Historic Preservation Board for the coming year was approved unanimously. Please consider this as notification of that nomination.

Thank you,

Barbara Allamian Secretary Castle Rock Historical Society